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F2025 DiscNS Income Statement



F2025 DiscNS Balance Sheet



F2024 DiscNS Treasurer Report
> A successful year for DiscNS with significant investment in our major priority areas.
> We are grateful for funding grants which make up almost 60% of our overall revenue along with 
significant revenue from our dues-paying members.
> While we had budgeted a surplus of just over $2,900, we ended with a surplus of just over 
$1400. The Board spent above budget amounts to support U19/Juniors and Disc Golf with 
spending on discs and disc equipment poised to make a difference in future years. This overspend 
with funded by underspend in Coaching and Observer budgets, which the board hopes to support 
in F26.
> The Board also supported various competitive teams with interim funding on their PAUC bids as 
well as providing financial support at all levels to ensure our sport remains affordable.
> As this is my last year as treasurer, I want to thank Amber Jelfs and this very dedicated group of 
board members. I am constantly impressed by their dedication to our sport and willingness to 
invest time in not only governance, but rolling up their sleeves and working with youth and 
community, including teams at all levels, to grow our sport. 



Quick “Cash” Compare - F25 Budget vs F25 Actuals



2025-2026 DiscNS Budget 



Overall F26 Budget & Commentary
> Committee chairs will speak to 
their individual areas
> Core Operations revenue is made 
up of grants from Sport NS and 
Province of NS, and membership 
dues from ultimate leagues and disc 
golf clubs
> F26 Focus remains investment in 
Juniors/U19 to build a future for our 
sport
> New focus for F26 is our 
investment in Inclusion to broaden 
the reach of the sport
> A small surplus is projected with 
our goal to spend what we take in


